
 

2-Day Preschool News 
August 30, 2021 

Message from Ms. Barker 
 
Hello preschool families!  

 We will be modifying the drop-off procedure a little bit for the two-day class to help 
ease the transition for your child. Please refer to my email as well as the updated drop-off 
procedures under the Resources tab on our classroom website. 
 This week, we will continue focusing on games and activities to get to know each other 
better. Next week, we will begin learning some numbers and identifying the letters in our 
names.  
 Check out the new link on the 2-day class page for weekly Bible newsletters! Last 
week, we did “Week 1” and this week we will begin “Week 2.” I apologize for the delay in posting 
these. I had to scan the letters and save them on my computer. Hopefully you will find this 
resource helpful in making connections at home with what we are learning during Bible time at 
school. You will notice that the Week 1 letter mentions The Story Bible. I included a link so that 
you can purchase a copy to keep at home if you wish. You may find this helpful for reviewing 
stories together as we learn them in class. I will also be publishing a blog post with additional 
Bible resources you might find helpful for your child. 
 I loved seeing all of the SeeSaw posts this weekend! Keep up the awesome work! More 
activities will be added this week, too, if you’d like to try some! 

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.    

Skills of the Week 
 
None this week, as we are still learning 
classroom rules and routines. We will 
have a number of the week next week. 
 

Fancy Words 
 
Community- A group of people who grow, work, 
or play together 

 
 

Ways You Can Help 
 

Safety week is coming up at the end of 
September! If you have a job as a first 
responder (firefighter, police officer, 
EMT, etc.) and would like to come in and 
talk to our class about what you do, 
please contact Ms. Barker to set up a 
day/time! 

 
 

September Birthdays 
 
9/14 Ezra 

Reminders 
 
9/20 – 9/24 Safety Week 
9/26  Church/School Picnic @ 12:15 PM 
 

Teacher Contact Info: Email: amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com  
 

https://missbarkerspreschoolers.weebly.com/2-day-bible-letters.html
https://www.cph.org/p-18257-the-story-bible.aspx
mailto:amy.barker@immanuelhamilton.com

